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STRATEGIC PLAN

Each department has a component of the University’s Strategic Plan.  Department Heads and Chairs have the authority and responsibility to annually review their portion of the Strategic Plan to make appropriate adjustments given fluctuations of student population, policy changes, and other contributing factors.  Within the Academic Departments, the strategic plan changes will be reviewed by the corresponding Academic Dean who may need to revise his or her Strategic Plan accordingly and amend the changes submitted by the Department Chair.  Once approved by the Academic Dean, changes for departmental strategic plans will be submitted to the VP of Academic Affairs.  Heads of Department of non-academic departments will submit their changes of the strategic plan affecting their department directly to their corresponding Vice President.  All changes of the Strategic Plan will ultimately be reviewed by the President’s Cabinet for final approval and implementation.  

Major changes within the University’s Strategic Plan that include acquisition of land and buildings, changes in budget planning, and recruitment/retention of personnel are discussed by the President’s Cabinet annually.  A formal report is then submitted to the Board of Regents for approval.  The Board of Regents has the authority to amend or reject the recommended changes.
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